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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a fatal traffic crash that 
occurred in the 1600 block of North Dixie Highway at approximately 6:45 P.M. on 
January 20th, 2012. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that a 2011 black Hyundai vehicle was 
traveling northbound in the 1600 block of North Dixie Highway when it struck a 
pedestrian walking eastbound across the roadway.  The front end of the Hyundai 
made contact with the pedestrian, who was not in a crosswalk.  Due to the 
injuries sustained during the crash, the pedestrian was pronounced deceased on 
scene by Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue. 
 
The driver of the Hyundai has been identified as Robert Luna, W/M, 1/26/57, a 
Fort Lauderdale resident. 
 
The pedestrian has been identified as Myron Kisak, W/M, 2/18/69, a Fort 
Lauderdale resident. 
 
This is still an active and ongoing investigation.  At this point, no charges have 
been filed. 
 
Investigators are urging anyone with further information to contact Investigator 
Cheri Creque at 954-828-5825. 
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